Special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Newark Valley was held Tuesday evening, September 21, 2010 at 7:00 PM in the Municipal Building. Present were:



Mayor



James Tornatore

                        Trustees
Lori DeHaas, Dennis Carlin, Morgan Inderwies


Clerk/Treasurer

Mertie Pozzi
ABSENT


Fred Blee
Guests



See Sheet

Special meeting was called to order by the Mayor at 7:00 PM.  Discussion of 28 Rewey Ave. took place.
RESOLUTION # 55-10
28 Rewey Ave. (copy attached) adopted with a motion by DeHaas, seconded by Carlin. Roll call vote. DeHaas, Carlin, Inderwies, and Tornatore – Yes. 0 – No.  Carried.


Bids will be opened at noon on November 4th , and approved by the board on November 12th. 

Charles Franzese was present to talk about the progress of the water project. They are getting the streets ready for the winter plowing. Majority of mains are done and ready to start up the hill to the reservoir. A lot of the water maps are not correct. Original mains are not where they say they are. Hunt will have electronic files and they will be turned over to the village when the project is complete. Hunt will eventually be coming forward with some change orders for the project.

Motion by Inderwies, seconded by Carlin to adjourn at 7:40 PM.
Mertie Pozzi

Clerk-Treasurer

